
 
Change of holiday date due to opening from 1​st​ June 

 

Dear parents / guardians 

As I’m sure you are aware, the government has published plans to re-open schools for children in 

Teams Reception, 1 and 6 from 1​st​ June onwards, alongside critical worker and vulnerable children 

we are already supporting.  

In normal circumstances, school wouldn’t have opened until the 8​th​ June following the whit holidays. 

I can confirm that school will open on 1​st​ June to support families sooner and we are in the process 

of finalising plans that will be shared with parents next week.  

More government guidance was published last night and as a school we will continue to ensure that 

we receive as much information and guidance as possible before presenting our plan to you. As 

mentioned throughout the pandemic, the staff at St Bernard’s have been incredible and we all want 

to support your children and families in the safest possible way we can. We really appreciate your 

patience as we work on the logistics for re-opening. 

Due to returning a week earlier than planned, school will close a week earlier for the summer 

holidays on ​Friday 10​th​ July​ to give staff the break they are entitled to.  

As always, thank you for the wonderful support we have received from parents throughout these 

unprecedented times. 

Mr Jevons                        Miss Reid 

Head of School                Assistant Head 

 

 

 


